
MTA Route 65 Reduced Schedule  

Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic, the MTA is reducing service for regularly scheduled routes across the MTA service 
area. 
We appreciate your cooperation and patience during this time.  Please visit the MTA website at 
www.mendocinotransit.org 
 or call (707) 462-1422 for current service updates. 

MTA is not operating Route 65 on Sundays until further notice. 
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